
                                                 

     City Kids

Friday, 13 July, 2018                      Ref: CISP/PP/GC/18-19/027  
                                                                                                                                   
Dear Parents,

Please send your child in “Traditional Dress” or 

“Warkari dress” for Palkhi Celebration on Friday,         

20 July 2018. 

On Monday, 23 July, 2018  school will remain closed 

on account of Ashadi Ekadashi.

Kindly do make a note of the above.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely 

 Pallavi Joshi

 Principal


